
LOST LAKE UTILITY DISTRICT - Water & Sewer Management 

WATER METER UPGRADE OPTION 

We are excited to announce an opportunity for our customers to 
participate in an optional water meter upgrade! The upgrade is not a 
requirement but will be beneficial to those who participate. 

The new cellular meter would allow you, the customer, to monitor 
your real-time water usage. Monitoring is available by using Eye 
on Water which can be accessed on your computer or by 
downloading the app to your phone. You can track your water 
usage, identify potential problems, track water conservation efforts, 
and even receive alerts if your water usage is too high. With Eye on 
Water, you’ll have peace of mind knowing that your water is being 
used responsibly. 

The upgrade allows you to create custom alerts through Eye on 
Water that will notify you if your water usage is greater than 
anticipated. You will have the ability to stop leaks as soon as they 
happen, instead of being surprised by a large water bill! A running 
toilet, a leaky garden hose, a dripping faucet, and more could remain 
undetected and create a large expense for you. 

This upgrade would also be beneficial to monitor your water when 
you are away from home. You can access Eye on Water any time to be sure that unexpected leaks aren’t 
happening that could cause excessive damage to your property. 

To see a preview of what the portal can do, watch this short 
video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RSW5FcB1nM0 

We have a limited number of new meters on hand, so we will 
provide them to you on a first-come-first-serve basis. Complete 
the water meter upgrade application right away to enjoy the 
benefits of this upgrade. The application is available in our 
office at Lake Court Center or on our website at www.LLUD.org. 
For only $399, you can have peace of mind and ensure 
responsible water usage. 

If you have any questions, please reach out to our office at 815-652-3494. Regular office hours are 
Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday from 9am-5pm. 

 

 

BOARD TRUSTEES NEEDED 

If you have the desire to serve your community, we need you! Our Board of Directors is seeking to fill a 
vacancy with a Lost Lake property owner who is willing to contribute to the decision-making of our 
organization. Your commitment would include participating in one board meeting per month and 
participating in committees or projects as needed. Industry experience would make you an invaluable 
asset for our organization and the community as a whole. Experience is not a requirement, just a passion 
and commitment to our District. 

We have one vacant board position, and 2 additional positions 
opening May 1st as current board members’ terms come to an end. 

The Trustee Application can be found online at https://llud.org/
documents/807/Trustee_Application.pdf or by picking up a printed 
application during regular business hours (Tues-Thurs 9am-5pm). 
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